
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Evelyn Haupt 
Sent: Monday, December 13, 2021 10:14 AM 
To: JHamilton@migcom.com; Distrib- City Clerk <City.Clerk@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: The Neighborhood at Los Gamos project 
 
We are writing to you to encourage approval of the Neighborhood at los Gamos project. 
 
Ideally located near transportation, employment and amenities, Los Gamos will help to alleviate the 
housing crisis in Marin County and specifically in San Rafael. 
With 192 new apartments and including 20 low-income units, this plan has been carefully designed to 
consider water conservation and solar integration as well as including sustainable materials. 
The landscape design is attractive while unimposing to public view. 
 
We hope that you will give your complete acceptance to the plan. 
 
Ken and Evelyn Haupt 
 




